Napan Elementary School

MEMO
To:

Parents
From:
Mrs. Hondas
Date:

Monday, June 10th, 2019
Re:

Year Book 
Dear Parents,
The deadline for ordering the yearbook has now passed.  We placed our order after school on Thursday, June 6th.  If you are interested in ordering a yearbook, you can follow the instructions using the following link:

http://www.lulu.com/content/paperback-book/napan-yearbook-2018-2019/24820296
Thank you

